
TOWN OF STILES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST 
 

In accordance to Wis. Stats 5.84(1), Notice is hereby given that 

the Public Test of the ICE voting machine to be used at the 2022 

Spring General Election on Tuesday, April 5, 2022, will be 

conducted for the Town of Stiles on Thursday, March 31, 2022 

at 5:00 P.M. at the Stiles Town Hall, 5718 Watercrest Rd, 

Lena.  The Public Test is open to the general public. 

 

Jill Babino 

Town of Stiles Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 


